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To Whom it May concern, 
I would like to register my deep concern that the history and character of the township of Windsor 
are being treated as not important and not significant to the people and country of Australia. As a 
migrant from England, I know and understand the importance of preserving our historical 
heritage. We have such a short history in Australia, that every little scrap of it is important. The 
RMS have located brick barrel drains ... these are fine examples of our earliest beginnings. Our 
town of WIndsor is one of the most heritage rich areas in Australia. It is atrocious that the oldest 
town square in Australia is being ripped up, and potentially destroyed by the RMS. There is a 
simple and sensible solution ... to build a bypass, as has happened in so many other NSW 
towns. Yes, it may cost more initially. But the proposed solution of a two lane bridge to replace 
our old two lane bridge is a bandaid solution that does not address the future traffic issues of a 
developing area. 


